
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
	
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Important Dates 
4/16- Talent show Applications Due 
4/17- Parents Go to School Night 
5:15-7:30pm on the EC Campus 
4/19- Spring Picture Day- Free 
Dress for pictures 
4/23- Talent Show Auditions 
4/26- Spirit Day- Hat Day! 
4/28-5/10- CST Star Testing for 
grade 2nd-7th 
5/03- Progress Report Time 
5/07- Our First Grade Play! 
5/14- Talent Show  
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Next Week… 
Phonics Focus: Cute, cute, cute! 
Spelling: Week 25 u_e long u 
Math: Subtraction and addition 
Reading: Character traits 
Writing: verbs and description 
Theme: Habitats, Forests 
(petrified), and animals 
Star of the Week: Megan 
 
 

Class Website: 
http://MrsMartinsRoom.weebly.com 

	
  

   Thank you for those of you who 
donated supplies! We no longer need 
toilet paper or paper towel rolls. 
However, we can use 8½x11 sized 
colored construction paper in purple, 
red, light blue, dark blue, tan, brown, 
and peach/light tan.  We appreciate 
your purchases! Don’t forget to log 
them for hours! 
   The Talent show is here! The 
applications for the Talent Show are 
due back to either office by Tuesday, 
April 16th. The Talent Show Committee 
will not be accepting late applications, 
so get them in by Tuesday! 
   We will perform a play!  It is 
called Rumpus in the Rainforest.  
Students will be getting their 
highlighted scripts next Friday. Mark 
your calendars…the performance will be 
on June 7th from 12:30-1:05! 
    This week we performed surgery! 
That’s right….we were surgeons! Words 
underwent surgery (contraction surgery) 
and got letters taken out from them 
that just weren’t needed. Students did 
an amazing job of cutting out the 
correct letters and space with their 
“scalpels” (scissors), stitching up the 
new contraction word (using glue), and 
then, of course, making the surgery 
scar of where the letters got taken out 
from (an apostrophe).  The surgery was 
a huge success and the families of the 
words were very grateful to our careful 
surgeons!   

En español en el otro lado 

Wish List: 
To the left! 

 
 


